
 
CITY OF WHITEHALL 

PUBLIC HEARING NOTICE 
 
 
The City Planning Commission will hold a public hearing on Tuesday, November 2, 2021 
at 6:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers, 405 East Colby Street, Whitehall. The purpose of 
the hearing is to receive public comment on the new Zoning Ordinances. A copy of the 
proposed ordinances in their entirety may be obtained at City Hall at the above address. 
Persons unable to attend the hearing may submit written comments to the City Clerk at the 
address above no later than 4:00 p.m. on the date of the hearing. 
 
 

      Brenda Bourdon, City Clerk 
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